
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY
22nd DECEMBER 2023

DEAR PARENT/GUARDIAN,
On Friday 22ndDecember, our school will be taking part in our own Christmas Jumper Day to raise money for
Daring charity Greenacres Animal Shelter, Dragon charity Get The Boys a Lift and Diamond charity Sandy Bears
as well as fundraising for House rewards. We know times are tough, so please remember that donations are
optional (it’s having tons of fun that’s mandatory!), and any amount you can spare - 10p up to a £1 makes you an
awesome fundraiser.

Remember, there’s no need to buy a new jumper. You could upcycle an old jumper, get crafty or head to your
local charity shop to buy a pre-loved festive knit. If you want to get creative and decorate a jumper, the Christmas
Jumper Day website contains lots of fun craft ideas.

We’d appreciate your support to make Christmas Jumper Day a success. Together, we can make the world
better with a sweater.

Many thanks

C A Davies HOH Daring

Thank you for your support.

USEFUL WEBSITES
• for upcycling inspiration and sustainability information:

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about/sustainability-and-inclusivity
), Scotland (SC039570) and IOM (199)


